Care Homes

el IS Princess Christian
’ Care Home

School chums

We received a lovely letter from our friends at Bright Horizons Preschool in Woking recently here at Princess Christian Care

Home.
The children had copied pictures of our pets that we had sent them and what a fabulous job they made!

Our lovely residents enjoyed looking at them and are already making some Christmas crafts for the children to hang on trees. The

children are also busy making cards for our dear residents.
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(cack)

Sunshine Choir

We hold a weekly Sunshine Choir and this has proven to be a very popular activity with our ladies and gents.

This week, we started practising Christmas carols ready for the festive season, as we hope to sing for our relatives - so watch this

space!
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